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Membership Chairman — Ramon Samson reported that there are still members who have not renewed their membership
for 2006. Ray also asked member that knew the delinquent members, to help contact them and find out the reasons they
aren’trenewing their membership.

Webmaster —Ramon Samson had nothing new to report.

Newsletter Editor — Chuck Emmett urged members who wanted information included in the news letter to get the informa-
tion to him as early as possible and at least by Friday one week before the monthly meeting.

TERMDOR

BN CEN L,

Ship’s Storekeeper—Jim Nelson reported that sev-
eral special order items have still not been picked up.

Western Regional Director, Dave Harnish, reported
that the Western Regional Conference held in Reno,
Nevada was a notable success with 72 SubVets at-
tending the regional meeting. Dave also indicated that
there is a move afoot to hold the National Convention
and Regional Conferences on altemating years. This
would provide more incentive for members to attend
the Regional meetings.

OLD BUSINESS
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Tim Moore announced that the annual picnic i$ being
held on March 25 at the Maricopa Live Steamers
Railroad Park. The menu for the event will include
BBQ and hot dogs. SubVets from the Base in Tuc-
son, White Mountain and Prescott have been invited and some are expected to attend.

Tim also announced that the Memorial Committee will be visiting the Perch Memorial to assess the problems with the
torpedo pedestal so that corrective action can be taken prior to Memorial Day services.

Everyone was encouraged to explore different ways for contacting and recruiting submarine veterans in the area to invite
them to become members of USSVI and Perch Base.

The members were reminded of the upcom‘ing US SubVets WWil Southwest Regional Caucus to be held Aprif 12 thru 14 in
Laughlin, Nevada. Members that are able to attend are encouraged to support and help at the meeting to take on some of
the chores associated with the meeting.

Tim also announced that Perch Base has made a

$500 donation to the USSVI Archive restoration g;?g;?gg Call “Butch The Water Guy'
project and challenged other bases to match the | go.ie0 Butch DeShong
contribution in an effort to stimulate contributions to - } eyyed (480)396 G486

the project.

27584, Fetrade

Meso, Arizone 35207

Glenn Herold - District 1 Commander— Gienn Herold butck@advaniagepurefis.com

announced that White Mountain Base will be hold-
ing a golf tournament to raise money for charitable
purposes. Jim Klewett also has invited Perch mem-
bers with RVs to camp at his home while attending
the tournament. The RV accommodations at Jim's
home are fully equipped and conveniently located.

NEW BUSINESS

ABVANTAGE PURE FLUO, ML,
CEBUR GETER TREATRERT SPECIALIET

Fair Pricing, High Quality, and Long Term Warrenties

www.advantagepureflo.com

Tim Moore announced that the annual Memorial Day Services will be held at the Phoenix National Cemetery followed by a
SubVets service at the Perch Memorial. The ceremonies will take place on May 20™. Those attending should plan on arriving
prior to 800 hours in order to find convenient parking near the ceremonies.

All the SubVets of WWIi were recognized and applauded.

Perch Base will enter the Base Web Site and Newsletter in the national competition for 2006. Since the Base received first
runner-up in these categories in 2005, everyone hopes the Base can win the first prize this year.
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